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NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST of VOTING EQUIPMENT 
Town of Sumner 

Town Hall N1525 Church St 
Edgerton, WI 53534 

Notice is hereby given that a public test of the DS200 and Automark Voting Equipment to be 

used at the Non Partisan Primary on 21st day of February, 2017, will be completed at the 

Sumner Town Hall in Busseyville. The testing will take place on 14th Day of Feb, 2017, at 1:00 

PM. This testing is open to the general public per Chapter 5, Section 84 Wisconsin State 

Statutes. This public test of the voting machines is accessible to people with disabilities. If you 

have special needs or circumstances that may make communication or accessibility difficult at 

the testing, please contact the person listed below. 

Glendan Rewoldt, Clerk 

Town of Sumner 

608-884-7925 
  


